JANUARY NEWSLETTER

Hello Families!  I hope you all enjoyed your Holiday and are ready to start off the New Year with a bang!  

A warm thank you to all our parents for all the holiday wishes and yuletide cheer you sent to all of us here at Chesterbrook.  It has been such a joy and a pleasure to have all of you at our school to help us celebrate this wonderful time of year. 

Here are some important dates to remember:
*January 1st – New Year’s Day – CBA CLOSED
*January 8th- Soccer Shots Starts 
*January 15th – Martin Luther King Day – CBA OPEN
*January 19th- Parents Night Out 6:30 P.M.-9:30 P.M.
* January 20th- Open House 10:00 A.M.-1P.M. 
* January 27th- Open House for Kindergarten Registration at Elementary School from 10:00-1:00 P.M. 
* January 29th- Team Sports Day
*January 30th- Rock Star/Diva Day
[bookmark: _GoBack]* January 31st- Western Wednesday 
 


To keep everyone updated with school delays, closings, or schedule changes due to the weather, please ensure that we have your accurate email address.  We will notify everyone via email of any schedule changes.  You can also visit our school website at http://woodshire.chesterbrookacademy.com or call the school at 703-444-6161.

It is our commitment to support the needs of your child (ren), your families and the school.  It is my passion to see your child succeed and thrive in their educational environment.  If you have any questions or concerns, my door is always open.  Again, thank you for your continued support.

Warmly,

Lauren Cavuoto, Principal
Lesley Saenz, Assistant Principal
